
REORGANIZATION ARTICLE


Cha Cha will be the weekly dance lesson for May. Originating in Cuba, cha cha is a fast-
paced dance characterized by its distinctive hip movement, which is achieved through 
the bending and straightening of the knees.


A significant reorganization of the Ballroom Dance Club has been completed. The exceptional 
instruction and lessons provided by Sal and Ruth Algeri will remain unchanged. However, the 
numerous duties and responsibilities that contribute to the club’s viability have been delegated 
to our dedicated volunteers.


The Steering Committee will be led by Chairman Rob Ryerson, Treasurer Karen Worley, and 
Event Planner Stacey Reynolds.


Weekly dance lessons will be conducted by Sal and Ruth Algeri. Ruth 
Algeri will also curate the music playlist. Mark and Karen Worley will 
serve as music DJs. Brian Hope will maintain the registration table.


Stacey Reynolds will oversee dance parties and potlucks, with 
assistance from Mary Kirkwood and Jamie Martin in ticket sales, 
Barbara Swerdlow and Belinda Burns in decorations, Ruth Algeri in 
creating music playlists for parties and structured dances, and Stacey 
Reynolds, Laura and John Kosbau, Ginger Ikuno, and Patty Van 
Oosbbree in the kitchen committee. Additional kitchen assistance will 
be provided on event days by Millie Lelio, Sharon Micheli, and Josie 
Vandermat.


Communications to members and the public will be handled by the following individuals:


* David Reynolds will maintain the email list.

* Ernie Micheli will write articles for the Senior News and Compass and manage the website.

* Sharon Micheli will provide oversight for the Outreach Program.


An organizational chart and list of individual duties can be found on our website at 
sclhbdc.com.


Lessons will offered in the Kilaga Springs Lodge Multipurpose rooms each Tuesday from 2:00 
to 5:00 PM.  For further inquiries, please contact Rob Ryerson at 916-408-4752.
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